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Attached is a report by Major Lamkin on the Concerned Citizens'
meeting last week. It appears several celebrities were there,
including Michael Stoops.

I spoke with Michael this morning by telephone. His estimate
of the number of "dumped" street people in Portland has dropped
to 50. He sounded quite rational.

At Michael's urging, I agreed to try again to meet with him at
9:30 a.m. on Tuesday, October 16, so I can discuss mutual
concerns and become better acquainted with his facility.
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